Safeguarding

St Matthias PCC is totally committed to keeping children and vulnerable adults as safe as we can.

We have formally adopted the House of Bishops’ ‘Promoting a Safer Church safeguarding policy
statement’ and have adopted National and Diocesan Safeguarding policies.

If you have any safeguarding concerns, then please email
safeguarding.church.hanford@gmail.com

The Diocesan safeguarding team have extensive information on their website, and details of further
people who will be anxious to give any help and assistance they can.
https://www.lichfield.anglican.org/safeguarding/




